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From 12th to 14th August 2024 in Rome, at the Community of Sant’Egidio, at the 

proposal of the special envoy of the Government of South Sudan, a delegation of the 

SSOMA Leadership Council led by General Thomas Cirillo and the delegation of the 

South Sudanese Government met at the presence of representatives of the Kenyan 

Government and the Community of Sant’Egidio.  

The meeting, the first in many months between the South Sudanese government and 

the SSOMA LC, has been an opportunity to present the progress of Tumaini initiative 

as an ongoing inclusive, open process aimed to galvanize sustainable, fair and 

genuine peace settlement by the South Sudanese people. 

The meeting noted with satisfaction the open, genuine discussion and the parties’ 

desire to continue on the path of political dialogue as the only solution to the 

country’s political crisis, and to foster healing among the South Sudanese people. 

The meeting further underscored the importance of addressing the divergent positions 

through political compromise and consultation. 

The Mediation teams remain available to receive from SSOMA LC their proposals 

for the common good of all South Sudanese people. 

 

Rome, Sant’Egidio, August 14th 2024 


